Taking Bids
The Village of Kingdom City, Missouri is taking bids for a used 1999 International truck. It was used as a salt truck for several years and is very worn out. Has plow and spreader but all truck and equipment is AS IS. NO TITLE AVAILABLE but BILL OF SALE WILL BE PROVIDED. Needs breaks, tires, hydraulic lines and electrical work. Front plow needs rebuilt to be usable. Item may be viewed M-F 9am-4pm with notice given to City Hall. All bids must be turned in to City Hall by 3pm on Friday February 4th, 2022. Bids will be opened at 3:10pm and winner will be notified. City Hall (573)592-0588.
